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Dear Mr. Monnig: 

The last few months were a rat race, with Apollo 11 papers, 
meetings, flu, and whatnot. Let me report to you, belatedly, that 
the Bells sample weighed 95.0 mg. So you did alright without a 
gram scale! We have loaded half of it in our mass spectrometer, 
along with 26 other samples, and expect to measure it within the 
next 2-3 months. We can then decide what the best use will be for 
the other half. 

Bells arrived a little too late for inclusion in our compre­
hensive study of carbonaceous chondrites, of which I recently sent 
you a copy. But there is bound to be a short sequel to it, as a 
few new carbonaceous chondrites have fallen within the past year. 

Will keep you posted on our results. 

Kindest regards. 

Cord· lly yours, 

Edward Anders 
EA:prs 


